
This week in Drawing Club …
We have looked at the nursery rhyme ‘Hickory Dickory’. The children 
loved repeating the rhyme in class and creating actions for the song. 
The children have been inspired by the idea of clocks and have been 
attempting to make their own clocks during explore and learn time. 
We have looked carefully at the clock face and some children even 
made the connection between the numerals on the clock and the 
numerals we have been looking at during our maths learning. 
New vocabulary this week - up, round and clock hands. 

Key dates:

Parents 
evening - a 
letter about 
this will be 
coming out 

shortly but the 
dates are - 

15th and 16th 
October
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This week in Maths … 
We have been looking at how to make the numbers 2, 3 and 4. The 
children have been thinking about how many 1’s make up each 
number. For example, 1 and another 1 make 2. We have been going on 
hunts around the Early Years to see if we can find objects that come in 
pairs, for example 2 shoes or 2 hands. 
We then moved to look at the number 3, and making groups of three. 
Thinking about the story of Goldilocks and the 3 bears at home you 
could see if you can make collections of 3. As a family you could play 
the game, 3 or not 3? Have selection of items, and see if your child can 
correctly recognise groups of 3.  

Other learning across the week…
We have been looking at Autumn and the changes that are happening 
around us. We have introduced the children to watercolour paints, and 
the children have loved looking at our autumn trays and trying to 
recreate their own autumn item using the paints. We have also created 
an outside painting area so the children can use their new skills 
outside.

Useful links: 

Ways to help at home … 
At home you could make your own collections of autumn items. How 
many conkers can you collect?  

https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.instagram.com/billingshurstprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk/web/


Our week in photos… Notices: 
We are creating an 

imagination station in 
the Learning Garden and 

we need your help! 
We are looking for cable 
drums, tree stumps and 

any paint for outside 
(for example, cuprinol). 

If you have anything 
please come and talk to 

your child's teacher. 
Thank you!  
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